
Peel Manor
Seniors Health and Wellness Village Summer 2024

Construction update
We are thrilled to share that the construction of the Seniors Health and Wellness Village (SHWV) at 
Peel Manor reached an important milestone known as “substantial performance”. This is a contractual 
term that means that our construction vendor has reached a very high level of completion. With 
this milestone achieved, work is now underway to address minor deficiencies and any outstanding 
construction or changes.

SHWV Gallery at Existing Peel Manor - 
Floor Maps Now Posted
In preparation for the coming move into the SHWV 
at Peel Manor, and to support residents, families, 
and others in becoming more familiar with the future 
accommodations, we have posted large copies of 
the resident home area floor maps near the front 
entrance of the existing Peel Manor. The maps are in 
an area known as the “SHWV gallery” in the hallway 
leading to Huxley Town Hall. 

We have also placed a plaque in the gallery 
recognizing the Innovation and Excellence Capital 
Project Award presented to the SHWV at Peel Manor 
Team. This award was presented at AdvantAge 
Ontario’s Annual Convention on April 17, 2024, 
and represents significant recognition for the 
Region of Peel. Congratulations to the entire SHWV 
Project Team and everyone who contributed to this 
achievement! We encourage you to drop by the 
SHWV gallery to familiarize yourself with the maps 
and the award. 

If you have any questions about the gallery or the 
upcoming move, please contact the Peel Manor 
leadership team or e-mail us at peelmanormove@
peelregion.ca.

https://peelregion.ca
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Ministry of LTC Inspection and Move Timing
As we approach the end of construction, we know that everyone is eager to know when we will be moving 
into the new building. There are several more construction and readiness checkpoints to clear before we can 
announce our formal move date. 

Now that substantial performance 
has been achieved by our 
construction vendor, we have 
contacted the Ministry of Long-
Term Care (LTC) to schedule their 
inspection team to review and 
approve the new facility. The 
Ministry inspection will be a multi-
day review to ensure the new 
facility meets Ministry standards 
and is ready for resident occupancy. 
Soon after we have received 
approval from the Ministry to move 
in, we will be able to confirm a 
specific move date.At the moment, 
we anticipate that the move will 
occur later this fall.

Open Houses
Although the construction of the new building is 
almost complete, access remains highly restricted. 
The building will remain inaccessible up until after 
our move-in and we kindly ask all community 
members to refrain from entering the building.

We do, however, understand that many of our 
residents, clients, families, etc., would like to see 
the inside of the new building as soon as possible. 
To address this interest, we are aiming to organize 
a series of “open houses” during the summer. 
The exact dates and times for the open houses 
will be communicated soon to key stakeholders, 
including residents and families.

Seniors Health and Wellness Village Summer 2024



Community Facing Services and Expansion of 
Adult Day and Integrated Care Services
As part of the SHWV at Peel Manor, we are 
excited to be able to provide more services 
to support seniors to age at home. These will 
include community-facing services and expanded 
Adult Day Services (ADS) including Respite and 
integrated clinical care. 

The community-facing services and accessible 
spaces for seniors, caregivers and others living in 
the community will include:

•	A resource centre with access to information 
on health and social care services within the 
community. 

•	A hair salon supporting long-term care residents, 
adult day services clients, and appointments 
available for community members. 

•	Meeting spaces and outdoor green spaces.

ADS provides a full range of person-centred 
social, recreational, and therapeutic activities 
for clients and supports for daily living. We 
will be doubling our current program capacity 

to serve even more adults who are frail, living 
with dementia, have a disability, chronic illness, 
or other conditions. This is a fee-for-service 
program and applications can be made through 
Ontario Health atHome by calling 310-2222 or 
1-888-733-1177. Subsidies may be available. 
More information on ADS and rates can be 
found on our website.

We are very excited to grow our innovative 
integrated care model to include a seniors-
focused Integrated Care Centre. This clinic is 
for clients of ADS and will include primary care 
services, a neuro-behavioural nurse practitioner 
with geriatric sub-speciality and specialized 
social work services for clients and caregivers. 
Overnight respite care will also be part of the 
program offerings in the future after the new 
building has opened. 

More details on service offerings, hours, and 
days of operation will be provided soon. 

https://peelregion.ca/health/seniors/long-term-care/seniors-health-wellness-village/
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The History of Peel Manor 
As we celebrate Peel Region’s 50th anniversary and get ready to say goodbye to the original Peel Manor, 
we felt it fitting to do a brief retrospective of the oldest of the Region’s five long term care homes.

Contact us
Please email us at Peel Manor seniorsvillage@peelregion.ca or call 905-791-7800 should you have any 
questions or thoughts about the SHWV at Peel Manor. 

For more information on the SHWV at Peel Manor, please visit: peelregion.ca/peelmanorredevelopment

1896
The Christian Women’s Temperance Union of 
Brampton and Port Credit pressure Peel County 
Council to find better accommodation than the 
jail for destitute individuals.

1898
Peel Manor — originally called the County of Peel 
House of Industry and Refuge — is built. It was run 
by a keeper, a matron, and a physician. In its first 
year it housed 12 people: 10 men and two women.

1952
The Region of Peel becomes the sole owner.

1970
The oldest part of the building is renovated in the 70s.

1990
From 1990-1994, resident accommodations are 
modernized throughout the building.

1909
Peel and Halton Regions join forces as co-owners 
to run the home.

1960
The centre is renamed Peel Manor in 1960. 
The structure is changed in the 60s by adding 
new nursing wings and amenities including an 
auditorium and chapel.

1980
A new wing is added with ensuite washrooms and 
closets in the 80s. Most of the 100 acres of land 
are sold in the 80s to support Brampton’s growth.

2024
The new Seniors Health and Wellness Village at 
Peel Manor will open. 
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